It’s Time to Try School Breakfast
National School Breakfast Week promotes the Benefits of School Breakfast for Busy Families

The majority of Americans feel breakfast is important, but hectic mornings make it difficult to fit the meal in every day. In fact, 40 percent of moms say that their child does not eat breakfast daily, according to Kellogg’s Breakfast in America survey. To garner increased participation in the School Breakfast Program, Van Buren Community Schools celebrated National School Breakfast Week on March 3-7. National School Breakfast Week is a weeklong celebration aimed at increasing awareness of the School Breakfast Program among students and parents.  The 2014 National School Breakfast Week theme, “Take Time for School Breakfast” encourages parents to consider the school breakfast program as a time-saving option for those busy mornings.

 “Too many children are showing up at school hungry, and hungry children can’t learn,” said Gayle Hervey, food service staff member.  “Eating breakfast at school can help families save time in the morning. And knowing that school breakfast is healthy and a great value is a huge relief for parents.”  

 To celebrate, the food service department is sponsoring a “School Breakfast in 3014” Art Contest.  Three winners will be chosen at the elementary and middle/high school.  The winners will receive a gift card to Subway and be entered in the National School Breakfast Week Art Contest.  Students in grades 5 through 10 were also asked to complete an on-line survey about breakfast.  “School Breakfast Week gave us a great opportunity to show off our new breakfast cart at the middle school and high school,” said Hervey, “offering second chance breakfast and breakfast in the classroom has greatly increased our breakfast participation but we would like to see even more students eat breakfast.”
Every school day, Van Buren Community School District’s breakfast program offers students a healthy breakfast that they need to get set for a busy school day.  Items served for breakfast include whole grain cereal, fresh fruit, yogurt, milk, and juice.  Hot breakfasts are also served at least once a week.   Every school breakfast served meets federal nutrition standards limiting fat, calories, sodium. 

“Take Time for School Breakfast” was created by the non-profit School Nutrition Association with support from Kellogg’s Foodservice.  Celebrating its 25th Anniversary, National School Breakfast Week was launched in 1989 to raise awareness of the availability of the School Breakfast Program (SBP) to all children and to promote the links between eating a good breakfast, academic achievement and healthy lifestyles.
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